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Third Digi-Sporting Meeting
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Third Digi-Sporting Meeting. We continue with phase 3, and the deadline for the execution
of the project is extended.

The Digi-Sporting consortium was in May 2021, following the planned schedule. Sixteen
representatives meet virtually due to mobility limitations. This meeting was focused on
showing the progress of phase 3: A self-diagnostic interactive tool to define sport
organizations’ specifics needs and guide on potential tools for covering these
shortcomings.

The intense work of the previous months, combined with the finalization of the intellectual
output 2, converged in a first version of the web-based self-assessment tool for sport
clubs. At the meeting, functionalities, accessibility, and development to improve the
different sections of the tool were specified. With the results achieved, the next phases of
the work are proposed.

The meeting finished with the approval of important news. The project was extended until
June 2021. This change is due to collection data of phase 3.



The sport clubs have been forced to incorporate different techniques and communication
tools during the 2020/2021 season, which will be used in the new season. Therefore, to
improve the quality of the results and the usefulness of the tool, it is necessary topostpone
the acquisition of data to September 2021, to reflect the new reality of the sportclubs.

Link to Original article: https://www.digi-sporting.eu/news/third-digi-sporting-
meeting?elem=281157
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